
The Education Secretary’s response to
Lord Tyrie’s letter about school
uniform

On Wednesday, 4 September 2019, the Competition and Markets Authority sent a
letter from Lord Tyrie to the Department of Education (DfE) regarding the
impact that single-supplier contracts can have on the cost of school uniform.

This is Education Secretary Gavin Williamson’s response to the letter.

http://www.government-world.com/the-education-secretarys-response-to-lord-tyries-letter-about-school-uniform/
http://www.government-world.com/the-education-secretarys-response-to-lord-tyries-letter-about-school-uniform/
http://www.government-world.com/the-education-secretarys-response-to-lord-tyries-letter-about-school-uniform/
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/letter-from-andrew-tyrie-to-the-secretary-of-state-for-education

